
You should not receive permanent makeup if -

● Have consumed caffeine, alcohol, or blood thinners within the last 24 hours
● You are currently pregnant or breastfeeding
● Have a low pain threshold
● You participate in natural or artificial sun tanning frequently; have a current sunburn
● You participate in underwater swimming in chlorinated pools/hot tubs frequently
● You have excessively large pores or oily skin
● Have a pacemaker or heart condition
● Cannot commit to the preparation or aftercare instructions
● Have an important public event during your healing process
● You did not read the preparation, aftercare, consent, or liability documents

Anyone with health concerns or medical conditions should consult their primary care physician prior to receiving
permanent makeup. NM SKIN BAR is not a medical facility and cannot provide medical advice.


